
Update 23 July for the water/storm drainage project; and for gas lines replacement

Dear McKownville Neighbors:
I hope you are staying well and enjoying this very different summer season.
   
Bast Hatfield has largely wound down their work on the water and storm sewer projects but that 
does not mean that they have been released from responsibility for any work that remains 
incomplete or unsatisfactory.  If you have outstanding issues please contact Biagio DelVillano at 
Delaware Engineering and he will liaison with Bast Hatfield.
 His contact info is:
 Office:  (518) 452-1290, ext. 100
 Cell:  (518) 610-2447
 Email: bdelvillano at delawareengineering dot com

I know that many of you are frustrated about the conditions of the lawns that were affected by 
the construction work that has taken place in our neighborhood over the past two years. Biagio 
continues to assure me that  Delaware Engineering has a subcontractor working on a plan to 
restore the lawns, and we can expect further information on that later in the summer.

The latest update from National Grid on the installation of the new gas lines on streets north of 
Western Avenue, and east of Fuller Road, indicates that work will start in August, at the earliest. 
I have requested that we be given some prior notification.

Best wishes,
Ellen Manning
President, McKownville Improvement Association


